

# REPORT

From the office of the...

## **Executive Board**

TO: Members of the Student Representative Assembly

FROM: Kerry Yang, Member of the Executive Board

SUBJECT: Executive Board Report

DATE: January 15th, 2023

#### Dear members of the SRA,

There have been 2 EB meetings since the last EB report. We received reports from Spark, SWHAT, and WGEN. WGEN successfully conducted their (Trans)forming Mac campaign and are consistently supporting space usage and community care groups. They are looking forward to an upcoming Bodies Are Dope campaign. SWHAT has managed regular service usage and completed their November Walkathon, which was partially affected by the HSR bus strike, but was a success overall. They are now in the process of planning Wellbeing Week. Spark has wrapped up fall sessions with closing ceremonies. They've had a successful year of events, including First Year Formal, Exam Care Packages, and Craft, Coffee, & Coaching. Spark is now preparing for winter sessions. All services are on track for finances.

The focus of the meeting was to strike hiring committees for Part-Time Managers. Each hiring committee consists of the VP Admin, a member of the Board of Directors, and an EB member. The following services will be hiring for Directors and Assistant Directors from January to March:

#### Student Life Enhancement Services

- EFRT
- SWHAT
- Maroons
- Macademics
- FYC
- FCC
- Spark

#### Peer Support Services

- SHEC
- WGEN
- DEN

- PCC
- Maccess
- CRO (Elections)DRO (Elections)

### **Successes**

We were able to fill all hiring committee with necessary EB members, including an alternate.